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Oregon, like many other States has not done enough to come up with a solution for 

the senseless killing that has taken place far too many times in the name of "personal 

freedom" when it comes to owning guns.  The problem is not in "owning" guns, it is 

the irresponsability of gun sellers and gun owners that allows guns to get into the 

wrong hands.  There is also NO earthly reason that one needs to own an "assault" 

style weapon. 


